Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/4/2024 5:32:00 AM

First name: Mark

Last name: Large

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Prohibiting fixed anchors in National Forest would be wreckless and not just for the safety of climbers
but

Also for the impact that would be created without out fixed anchors. Climbing is a great
revenue resource for the national forest and is a great resource for reaching out to a

younger generation by using climbing as resource to bring them into the wilderness allowing
them to experience and fall in love with our national forest. By taking away fixed anchors
would just alienate climbers and that would be a great mistake.

The climbing community is growing and if climbing management is done right, the nation forest
would have climbers as strong allies when needed.



